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ANNOUNCEMENT

Third Thermal Analysis School

THE Thermal Analysis Group of the Society for Analytical Chemistry plans to hold a third
residential school on thermal analysis, with a bias towards organic applications, in associa-
tion with the Industrial Materials Research Unit at Queen Mary College, London, from
17th to 21st April, 1972. There will be lectures, practical work and discussion groups on
specialist topics to evaluate critically the application of thermal analysis to organic materials.
Details may be obtained from: The Course Organiser, Industrial Materials Research
Unit, Queen Mary College, University of London, Mile End Road, London E1 4NS,
England.

Please note change of date and venue to that originally advertised.
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